
Greetings Brother Knights, 
 
I hope everyone is faring ok given the craziness of our current circumstances lately. 
 
First, I have a few virtual invites to share with y'all: 

1. All members of the faithful and other Christians are invited to participate in a special 
prayer of the Holy Father taking place in St. Peter’s Square this Friday, March 27, 
2020. 
This prayer will be streamed from ​Vatican News​ at 6 p.m. in Rome (1 p.m. ET) 

2. We will be live streaming our March 5th Sunday Rosary on our Council Facebook 
page (​https://www.facebook.com/KofC1116/​) this Sunday (March 29) beginning at 
11:00. Please join us if you can. ​If you are not on Facebook, we invite you to join us 
spiritually by praying a rosary at 11:00 on your own. 

Also, in case you didn't know... at this point, we will ​not be having our April meetings. ​All of 
our social activities (including meetings) are on hold until further notice. As soon as we can 
resume our normal operations, I will let y'all know. I am looking into different online options to 
keep in touch in the meantime. 
 
I continue to urge everyone to tune into the online or televised masses, to support the Parish to 
the best of your abilities, and to continue in our Lenten observances and as always in prayer. I 
will also add that Take & Eat is continuing it's ministry and would be greatful for more 
able-bodied volunteers. 
 
Finally, our website is back by popular demand. Despite the fact that we do not have a lot going 
on right now, our Council website ​kofc1116.org​ has been (and continues to be) re-booted. 
Please check it out and re-familiarize yourself with the set up, but bear with us as we bring it 
back up to date. 
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or needs. I hope to see everyone soon. 
God Bless you all and Vivat Jesus,    -BL GK. 
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